Allen, Amber

From: Christian Leman

Sent: Monday, March 21, 2022 5:22 PM

To: PAZ Preservation

Subject: Case Number: GF 22-017035 - 301W 6TH ST | Contact: Amber Allen | Public Hearing: Historic

Landmark Commission, Mar. 28, 2022
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged
*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Case Number: GF 22-017035 - 301W 6TH ST | Contact: Amber Allen | Public Hearing: Historic Landmark Commission,
Mar. 28, 2022

| hereby object to this demolition. This building currently hosting the inclusive LGBTQ establishment The Iron Bear along
with the nearby Belmont are beautiful historical buildings that are part of Austin’s unique character and should be
preserved. We don’t want Austin downtown to become only a forest of giant towers with no history nor soul.

Thank you for your consideration,

-Christian Leman
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